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Club Pictures - added weekly 

Club Facebook Page 

DACdb 

District 5030 Website 

District Leadership 

New Grants Model Help  

District Grant FAQ 

Rotary Program University 

Rotary Downloads  

Meeting Location: 
Seattle Yacht Club 
1807 E Hamlin St, 
Seattle, WA 98112 
 

When:      Every Friday 
Lunch:      12:00 - 12:30 pm 
Business: 12:30 - 1:00 pm 
Speaker:    1:00  - 1:30 pm 

 

VISITORS ARE WELCOME 

 Rotary Club of the 

University District, Seattle 

Wednesday January 27, 2016 

 PH: (206) 542-7070  Paula Laschober, Club President  PO Box 31125, Seattle, WA 98103 

Future Speakers 

Jan 29, 2016 
President Paula 
Club Assembly 
 

Feb 5, 2016 
James Hill 
Canadian Consul General 
 

Feb 12, 2016 
Dr. Carver Gayton 
 

Feb 19, 2016 
Jerry Large, Seattle Times 
Black Lives Matter 

Links 

Club Bulletin Deadline 
Tuesday at 5:00 pm 

Ads should be in .jpeg 
Send material to: 

CarmaMcKay@gmail.com 

International Service Committee is looking for proposals for projects 

with international Rotary clubs.  If you need an application or help in preparing for the 
project, contact Linda Harris at: sealharris2@yahoo.com.  Complete applications are 
due on February 5, 2016 (Friday).   

 

 

Mark Your Calendar for Feb 18 @ 7:00 pm 

Join Guy Falskow in his entertainment room at PARK SHORE, in madison park, for a 
dessert fireside, to be held thursday night, the 18th of February at 7:00 pm.  
 

He can take 36 people!  Guy asks that we bring desserts to share, and park shore will 
provide coffee and tea.  
 

Please see the sign up sheets at rotary beginning this Friday. If for some reason, you 
cannot sign up at rotary, please contact guy directly. His info is in the club directory. 

 

 

January 29th - Club Assembly 
 

Be sure to attend our meeting this Friday and participate in our Club Assembly.  This is 
a great way to listen, learn, understand and become more engaged with your club.  
President Paula's leadership this year has been great, but she lead unless we're all 

behind her. See you there! 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/32165293@N02/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-Club-of-the-University-District-Seattle/128505537182229
http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary
http://rotarydistrict5030.org/
http://rotarydistrict5030.org/contact/
http://rotarydistrict5030.org/new-grants-model-help-desk/
http://rotarydistrict5030.org/district-grant-faq/
http://rotarydistrict5030.org/rotary-program-university/
http://rotarydistrict5030.org/downloads/
http://www.rotary5030conference2015.org/
https://www.facebook.com/SeattleYachtClub
mailto:CarmaMcKay@gmail.com
mailto:sealharris2@yahoo.com
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Help Serve Dinner at Ronald McDonald 
House on April 6th 

This is a great hands on service 

project.  And, you're only committing 

to one evening.  Sign up with Rick 

Reimer, Chair for the next date or 

contact him if you have any questions.  

rreimer@windermere.com   

The next Scholarship Committee 
meeting is Feb 5th at 11:00 am at SYC. 
Our agenda will be to: 
 

1.  Review our allocation of $28,000.00 ($20,000.00 last year) 
and determine how many scholarships and how much for 
each. 

 

2.  Review the attached tentative schedule of tasks. 
 

3.  Review the attached application, and the criteria and 
priorities therein. 

 

4.  Select the schools (see attached list) to receive the 
applications. 

 

5.  Review the attached application cover letters to school 
counselors (cc'd to principals). 

 

Again, if you plan to be a part of the committee, please let me 
know by reply email. 
 

Ed Sider, Chair 

Elegance and Caring at 
Hearts & Wine 2016 
 

Hearts & Wine 2016 promises to be the 
best one yet—wine, jazz, food and so 
much more.  Join us Friday, February 12, 
2015 from 6-9 pm at Herban Feast’s 
gorgeous space, The Foundry in Seattle 
(Sodo).  Sample wine.  Enjoy hearty 
appetizers.  Participate in the unique 
wines and experiences mini-
auction.  Dance to the sounds of the Jazz 
Night School band.  Shop at the Wine 
and Treats store.  Attending the event is 
a great way to show your support for 
Rotary First Harvest and to help feed hungry 
Washitonians.  Although much of what we need to 
move surplus produce to local food banks is donated, 
not everything can be free.  That’s where you come in! 
Together, we can feed people and reduce waste while 
we enjoy each other’s company at Hearts & Wine. 
 

 
Together, we can feed people 
and reduce waste while we 
enjoy each other’s company at 
Hearts & Wine. 
 

 
 

Tickets are $70 until 1/31/16 ($75 afterwards) and can 
be purchased 
at HeartsWine2016.brownpapertickets.com. 
 

Want even more fun?  Those who bring groups of 8 or 
more receive free entrance into the pre-party where 
you’ll meet up with your group, hear from Seattle’s 
own The Chef in the Hat, sample tasty treats, and enjoy 
exclusive benefits.  Contact Lori Church, Development 
Director, at lori@firstharvest.org to arrange for your 
party to come to our party! 

 Click Here to Register 

District Conference 
Rotary District 5030  

April 29 - May 1, 2016 
Coeur d'Alene Resort 

Lead Corporate Sponsor 

Coralie Swanson Update 

A member of our Rotary family, Coralie is at Kindred Health 

Care at 12535-15th Ave NE, Seattle.  Her phone is 533-7744. 

She will be there about a month or more while they strengthen 

the muscles in her legs. She would love a phone call or visit.  

 

http://heartswine2016.brownpapertickets.com/
mailto:lori@firstharvest.org
https://www.bannerbank.com/
http://www.cvent.com/d/hrqqnl/4W
https://www.homestreet.com/
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Report on Leadership/Planning Meeting Jan       by Paula Laschober 
 

January 9th, about 25 club members met to discuss our club’s past and future directions.  Our facilitator was Judy 
MacCully, from the Shoreline Rotary Club, assisted by Bill MacCully.  We discovered and shared our own leadership 
gifts, reflected on progress made and directions changed from the last (2010) Strategic Plan, and focused on actions we 
can take in the next six months and beyond to improve our club. 
 

In the session on our own leadership gifts we found that we are servers, teachers, perceivers, givers, encouragers, 
compassionate and administrators by virtue of those factors that motivate us.  We noted that each gift has strengths 
and weaknesses.  Recognizing our own as well as those of others will help us to keep in mind the different perspectives 
our members bring to the club and how we can each be most effective. 

In terms of actions we plan to work on now, four areas stood out: 
 

Membership – ways we can revise and simplify how we identify and incorporate new members 
 

Participation – creating meeting time to hear more from members about our club activities, encouraging and 
recognizing participants  

 

International service – creating scholarship opportunities for Rotaractors to work and travel with us to participate 
in international projects 

 

Community service – encouraging and pursuing a club focus on reducing homelessness among teens and young 
adults in the U District 

 

We’ll continue to hone these ideas and welcome all feedback.  More to come… 

Check Out Our New Rotary District 5030 Website! 

Click Here 

http://www.rotarydistrict5030.org/
http://www.rotarydistrict5030.org

